
$500 Scholarships for High School  
and Undergraduate Singers 

 
Apply today! 

 

Magnolia Chorale, directed by Joseph To, is offering scholarships for talented high 

school and undergraduate student singers to join us. 

What we can offer you: 

• A scholarship ($500 for a concert series) 

• Two private voice lessons with our Music Director  

• Deeper musical capability from learning and performing with 
seasoned choristers. 

• Joy and pleasure from singing great music with great people 
 
Who we are: 40-member community chorus that sings masterworks, folk songs, 

jazz, and contemporary music. 

 

We are looking for: Students who love choral singing. BIPOC singers are 

especially welcome. 

 
When we meet: Sundays from 7:00-9:00 pm, beginning Sunday, September 10, 
2023.  Our December concerts will take place on Saturday and Sunday, December 
9 and 10. Our spring concerts will be in April or May 2024. Students may join after 
the start date. 
 
Where we meet: Magnolia United Church of Christ, 3555 W. McGraw Street, 

Seattle, WA 98199 

 
How to apply: 

Send an email expressing your interest to contact@magnoliachorale.org. We will 
ask applicants to provide a teacher reference and sing for our director. From our 
applicant pool, we will choose up to two singers each semester. Singers may apply 
to sing for more than one semester. 

 

Learn more at www.magnoliachorale.org 
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